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I oppose HB 3362.  Whenever the voters are given a chance to voice their opinion on 

sales tax in Oregon the majority have always said no. Implementing a sales tax on 

individual products feels like a sneaky way to get what the voters have said no to. We 

already have a high income tax, housing costs and property tax are high too. Living in 

Oregon is already unaffordable. Many young people I know are moving out of state 

because they can't afford to live here. Please don't make things worse with this bill.  


